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 A New Beginning for FCC

2021 has been a new beginning for Forks Community 
Church.  By God’s grace, Tori has experienced renewed 
health after cancer surgery and treatment.  She has a clean 
bill of health!  FCC has new enthusiasm, momentum, and 
new people who have joined our team to help us “lead 
people to live and live for Jesus right where they are.” Easter 
kicked off a new beginning in our new location.  We also 
have some new ministries including our men’s ministry FCC 
Men and United, our women’s ministry.  In this fresh season 
of ministry, we also began a new outreach called, Friday 
Night Franks, where we make hot dogs at the park and hand 
them to make connections with people. We’re excited to be 
living on mission with Jesus in this new season of ministry!


New  Location

When my family first moved to 
Forks Township in July of 2014, 
I set my sights on Park Plaza as 
a potential home for FCC.  This 
visible location in the town 
center district of the township 
is a high traffic area and is 
conveniently located next to 
Forks Community Park. 


The Lord opened a door for us 
in February and we were 
delighted to walk though it.  
After a month and half of work, 
we held our first service on 
Easter.  Our official kickoff will 
be held on September 21.  


FORKS FLIER

The Latest News from Forks Community Church



August 2021

	    Praises & Prayer Requests

• Praise the Lord for Tori’s healing.

• Praise God for the provision of our new location

• Praise the Lord for our most recent baptism service as well 
as for the persons seeking to be baptized. 

• Pray for the three men participating in our leadership 
training. May the Spirit of God fill them as I equip them to 
shepherd God’s flock. 

• Pray for our ministry team to remain unified and stay 
focused on our purpose to lead people to love and live for 
Jesus right where they are. 

• Praise the Lord for a record-breaking attendance of 52 
children at our Push the Rock Sports Camp.

• Pray for an increase in volunteers and giving.

• Pray that our kickoff will be an opportunity for many people 
to start a new season of life with Jesus. 


Kicking off a New Season


September 12, 2021


10:30 AM 


Celebrating New Life

On July 18, we celebrated new 
life in Christ as four people from 
FCC were baptized.  We also had 
a picnic which followed the 
service.  To add to this 
excitement, more individuals are 
seeking to be baptized at a 
second service which will be held 
at the end of August/beginning 
of September. 


Connect With Us

Website: 
www.ForksCommunity.Church


Email: 
tim@forkscommunitychurch.org


Phone: (484) 548.0251


Follow us on Social Media:


Join us for our official kickoff in our new location. 
Park Plaza | 1800 Sullivan Trail | Easton, PA 18040

http://www.ForksCommunity.Church
mailto:tim@forkscommunitychurch.org
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